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SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 
 
This board policy was revised based on the model provided by California School Boards 
Association (CSBA).  The revised content reflects the following: 
 

● Education Code provides a number of options under which a district may enroll a student 
whose parent/guardian does not reside within district boundaries. Under an "interdistrict 
attendance permit" or "reciprocal agreement" pursuant to Education Code 46600-46611, 
a student may attend school in a different district when both the district of residence and 
the district of proposed attendance agree.  

● New language was included as pursuant to AB1127. 
● As amended by AB 1127 (Ch. 781, Statutes of 2019), Education Code 46600 requires 

districts to ensure that students who are victims of bullying or are children of active duty 
military parents/guardians be selected through an unbiased process that prohibits 
consideration of specified characteristics. 

● Creates Priority Categories for Interdistrict Permits to be considered. 
● Legal references have been updated.  

 
All text recommended for deletion is in ​strikeout​; recommended new text is in ​bold​ type.  The 
policy will be brought to the Board for a second reading at the next Board meeting. 

PREPARED BY: Jim Anderson, Coordinator - Child Welfare and Attendance  
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